
PARISH OF HUNTINGTON, EARSWICK & NEW EARSWICK 

MINUTES of the ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING 
held at St Andrew's Church, on Monday, 22 April 2024 

 
The meeting opened with a short time of prayer and worship. 
 

A Meeting of the Parishioners  
The meeting was held at St. Andrew’s Church. 38 people attended. Papers 
relating to the meeting had been published on the Church Website, and 
paper copies made available to parishioners on request prior to the 
meeting.  
 
The Rev’d. Chris Park, Associate Minister, was in the Chair and Peter Aspin 
attended as Secretary.  

 
1.  Minutes of the previous meeting held on 22 April 2023 

Judy Lindsey proposed, and Jackie Aspin seconded, that these Minutes be 
accepted. This was agreed unanimously by the meeting and signed as a true 
record by the Associate Minister, Rev’d. Chris Park. 

 
2. Election of Churchwardens.  

The following two nominations were received for election as 
churchwardens at All Saints Church:  
 
John Farrall - Proposed Sally-Anne Lowndes, Seconded Peter Aspin 
Juliet Wright - Proposed Chris Clarke, Seconded Janet Stephen  
 
The following nomination was received for election as churchwarden at 
St. Andrew’s Church: 
 
Elizabeth Barker – Proposed Dot Bevington, Seconded Alison Walters 

 
As the number of candidates (3) did not exceed the number of seats to 
be filled (4), each candidate was declared elected.  

 
The meeting was closed at 7.45 pm.  
 
 
The Rev’d. Chris Park, Associate Minister  
Chair  


